
Moose Factory Island District School Area Board                  
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Issue Date: September 17, 2021 

NOTICE TO COMMUNITY RESIDENTS: 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

This memo is to provide our school community with NOTICE that 

during the duly convened Moose Factory Island District School Area Board Meeting 

held on September 16, 2021, our Board of Trustees met with Ministik Administration 

and our Education Partners MCEA to discuss  

Ministik School lunch and MCEA bus service. 

 

We reviewed our Ministik School Community Back to School Plan (2021-2022), 

guidance from the Ministry of Education, as well as our consultation with our various 

stakeholders and partners. We have been experiencing a shortage in staff for 

supervision during entry, exit and break times.  

 

To ensure the safety and well-being of our students  

we will be maintaining our existing schedule,  

as outlined in the  

Ministik School Community Back to School Plan (2021-2022). 

 

The Board of trustees will continue to work with Ministik Administration, MCEA and 

our school community to explore how we can improve  

Ministik School lunch and MCEA bussing. 

**************************** 

          Any comments/ideas/suggestions you may have that you wish for us to 

consider can be shared via email at kindness@ministik.me  

For on-reserve bussing inquiries please reach out to Moose Cree Education Authority 

at 705-658-4726 

 

Please review the Ministik School Community Back to School Plan (2021-2022). 

 

Meegwetch! 
for your cooperation and support in ensuring that our students are safe and secure as they 

continue their learning at Ministik School. 

 

 

Irene Tomatuk                                                                                                           Gord Daniels  

Chairperson                                                                                                                              Supervisory Officer 

mailto:kindness@ministik.me
https://mfidsab.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/Ministik-School-Community-Back-to-School-Plan-2021-2022-updated-August-12.pdf

